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Isaac Shelby 

Chapter members pose after taking part in the Wreaths Across America ceremony 

at Zachary Taylor cemetery. Kneeling: Chuck Scott and Charlie Scott. Standing: 

Scott Giltner, Dennis Scott, Marshall Wilkins, Tom Jones, Rev. Forrest Chilton 

and John Clay Barnett. Mark Johnston and Joe Parish missed the picture. 

                                      Wreaths Across America 

V.P. General Forrest Chilton      

presents the Central District wreath. 

Chuck Scott presents the 

chapter wreath. 

 

 

Merry Christmas 

 

& 

 

Happy New Year 
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Annual Pot-Luck Meeting 

New member Jason Jones receives the SAR rosette 

from his Dad, Tom Jones. 

Dennis Scott and Tom Jones head up the food line. 

“Junior” and Marcie Murdock with Tom Higgins. Frances and Noble Roberts with 

Rev. Forrest Chilton. 

Eleanor and  President-Elect of the 

Lafayette Chapter Al Coleman. 

Dennis Scott received 10 

year membership pin and 

certificate. 

Denise Hall receives the SAR Medal of 

Appreciation from the SAR/DAR Liaison 

Charlie Scott. 

Tom Higgins with a new award 

from the chapter. Members with 

over 100 activities received this 

award. 
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Visitation to see Reggie Roberson 

Charlie Scott and Rev. Forrest Chilton drove to Sarcoxie, Missouri to 

visit with our member and good friend Reggie Roberson who has been 

battling cancer. They took with them some of the awards recently won by 

Reggie.  

 
Reggie has accumulated about 100,000 “Service to Veterans” points 

making him one of the tops in the nation in this category. Forrest        

presented Reggie with a silver oak-leaf cluster to go with the medal and 

gold oak-leaf cluster already earned. He was also presented with the   

Liberty Bell award for his continued work with the Veterans. Reggie  

collected and delivered books and personal items, over the last several 

years, to five V.A. hospitals in Missouri, Kansas and Oklahoma. Reggie 

was also awarded the Meritorious Service medal--the highest award a 

chapter can give. 

 

Charlie made a DVD that showed Reggie at several events with our  

chapter members. We watched the video with his wife, son and daughter. 
The video was done to show our love and appreciation for what Reggie 

has meant to our chapter. 

CAAH-Meadow View Elementary School--Radcliff, KY 

Chuck Scott, Dennis Scott and Charlie Scott assisted Colleen Wilson and Rae Ann Sauer at a CAAH event at the Meadow 

View Elementary School in Radcliff, KY. 

CAAH Event at Headquarters 

Scott Giltner, Chuck Scott and Charlie Scott show students from Hartstern Elementary school the drums, guns and the 

General George Washington coat at a recent CAAH event at headquarters. 
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Future Activities 

Thursday,  January 3, 7PM   Chapter meeting at Shelbyville library  (BBQ at Fire Fresh Restaurant  5:45PM) 

 

Battle of Cowpens, South Carolina     January 19th 

   

Wednesday, January 23   CAAH Activity at Headquarters   9:30--11:30  
                                         Walden School    20 students 

 

Battle of Kettle Creek, February 8-9-10  Washington, Georgia  (Includes dinner, reenactment, wreath laying, colonial church and 

Elijah Clarke memorial service) 

CAAH Visits Old Mill Elementary School, Mt. Washington, KY 

Charlie Scott, Chuck Scott, Scott Giltner and his daughter--Lara Rose joined Colleen Wilson in this off-site CAAH event at the Old 

Mill Elementary School in Mt. Washington, KY. Besides talking about our uniforms and items carried in a haversack, we talked 

about several of our flags. Scott gave a drum demonstration and Charlie played a song on his fife. The students were given a chance 

to play the drums and to try to play the fife. Some of them also got to try on the General George Washington coat. A highlight for the 

students was playing the colonial game of “Graces” with Lara Rose. 


